
 

 

 

“THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE” 
You are cordially invited to a 

Pre-Memorial Day Ceremony 
Honoring our Veterans 

 

Hosted By:   
Mayor Andre F. Harvey 

Village of Bellwood 
Director Mark Flores 

Memorial Park District 
And 

VFW Bellwood Memorial  
Post #5081 

 
 

Friday May 28, 2021 at 10:00 am 
 

Memorial Park District 
Stevenson Center 

3105 Washington Blvd 
Bellwood, IL 60104 

 
Social Distancing Will Be Practiced  

Mask Must Be Worn 
Refreshments Will Be Served 

Seating Is Limited 
RSVP by May 15, 2021 @ 708-547-3505 


